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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan
“Every child deserves to be the best they can be”

December 2019                                                                                                                 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Our wonderful academy city catering team on Thursday 19th December will be serving our traditional Christmas dinner.
The menu will be a traditional dinner of roast turkey with stuffing, sausage and gravy, served with a selection of vegetables and potatoes. The vegetarian alternative will be a festive veggie loaf with cranberry glaze served with a selection of vegetables and potatoes. These hot dinners will be followed by a Christmas biscuit or ice cream pot or Christmas pudding with custard.

On Friday 20th December, they will also be serving a Christmas party bag buffet.  
The Christmas party bag will contain sandwiches, mini cheese whirl, veggie sausage, crisps plus a Christmas biscuit and a drink carton.

Each meal will be at the usual cost of £2.50
What do you need to do next ……..                                                                                     
NO ACTION REQUIRED FROM YOU
· If you have committed your child to school dinners this half-term or are in receipt of free school meals, the 2 above options have already been pre-ordered for your child.  (Payers - Please remember to credit your account as normal).
· If you have committed your child to having a packed lunch this half-term and your child DOES NOT want to choose either of the above options they will need to bring in a healty packed lunch as usual.
ACTION REQUIRED FROM YOU
· By WEDNESDAY 11th DECEMBER, if you have committed your child to having a packed lunch but you wish for them to have any of the above options, please log onto your ParentPay account, place your order(s) and credit your account in advance. Please remember to add ANY dietary requirements that your child has regardless of whether you have previously informed our academy.  We are unable to accept any orders after this date. 
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PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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